
Miley Cyrus

Becoming an overnight sensation was fairly easy for country
cutie Miley Cyrus. With her father Billy Ray’s success ahead
of her, she has proven to be nothing short of a superstar.
Growing up in Tennessee, the actress, born Destiny Hope on
November 23, 1992, rose to stardom after she was cast in
Disney Channel’s hit show Hannah Montana. Starring as Miley
Stewart  who  doubled  as  Hannah  Montana,  her  fame  quickly
skyrocketed. She released her first studio album in 2007,
which topped the charts and was the beginning of a wild ride.
She eventually signed on for Hannah Montana: The Movie, and
the movie’s soundtrack produced yet another hit single for the
star, only making her even more popular. Slowly leaving her
“good girl” image behind, she began to transform into a more
mature singer with hits like “Party in the USA” and “Can’t Be
Tamed.”
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During her Disney Channel days, Miley Cyrus was linked to boy
bander Nick Jonas, and their celebrity relationship lasted for
a year and a half. With her hit song “7 Things,” the singer
sang about her love/hate feelings for the hottie. She moved on
in 2010 when she starred in The Last Song. Nicholas Sparks’
romantic drama captured the hearts of many, but some could
argue it was her chemistry with Liam Hemsworth that stole the
show. The two took their on-screen love to the real world with
their relationship and love and eventually got engaged. The
famous couple and their good looks graced red carpets and
magazine covers until their celebrity break-up in September
2013. The performer picked herself up and came back into the
spotlight with a new side. Releasing her controversial album
Bangerz, she showed off a more provocative, edgy look and
sound. Most recently Cyrus and Hemsworth have rekindled their
love and have been spotted out together. Miley has even been
wearing the engagement ring Liam had given her before their
split in 2013.
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